
October Newsletter – 10/20/23 

Good Afternoon Innovation Tech Families.  We hope you had a great fall break.  We've had a great first week 
to kick off our second quarter.  Second quarter goes by quickly with all the holiday breaks that occur over the 
next two months. 
 
We have a few calendar updates for you. 
 
Yearbook photos for students who missed the August Photo day will be Monday, October 23rd. 
 
Tuesday, October 24th, will be a testing day.  Freshmen will take the PSAT 8/9 test.  Sophomores and Juniors 
will take the PSAT/NMSTQ test.  Seniors will be participating in CPR certification.  Testing will take place from 
8-11:30am.  Students should get plenty of rest the night before and eat a breakfast of champions before school 

starts.   It is imperative students arrive on time to school on this day.  Students who arrive after 8:15am will 
not be permitted to take the test. We will have shortened class periods in the afternoon.  School will dismiss at 
the regularly scheduled time of 3:16pm.  There will not be conference period on this day. 
 
Wednesday, Oct. 25th is Professional Learning Day.  Students do not have school on this day.  
 
Open House/Meet and Greet Oct. 25th: Wednesday night from 5:30-7:30 is our Open House.  If you know of a 
family considering our school, please encourage them to come and see what our school is about.  Our goal is 
to present our current campus and discuss the addition of the second building.   
 
Oct. 30th - Nov. 3rd is Spirit Week - Students are expected to follow the dress code during Spirit Week.  No full 
faced masks will be allowed because we must be able to see faces. No simulated weapons and avoid excessive 
gore. 
 
Monday: Villain Day --DC, Marvel, Disney 
Tuesday: Halloween Costume 
Wednesday: Witch (Black) vs. Scarecrow (Flannels) 
Thursday: Dia de los Muertos 
Friday: Black cat (black) or ghost (white) or Pumpkin (orange) 
 
Tuesday, Nov. 7th: Seniors considering Pima Community College after high school will want to attend the first PCC 
senior meeting on Tuesday, November 7 from 2:15 - 3:00.   

 
Please review the reminders below with your student to help their second quarter be a successful one: 

• PBIS expectations: Be present, Be Prepared, Be Responsible 
• Students are expected to be on time to their classes and participate in class lessons and discussions. 
• Student IDs are to be worn at all times when on campus.  If your student has lost their ID, they will 

need to purchase a replacement ID in the front office. 
• Students are expected to follow the dress code.  Please review the dress code in the student handbook 

on our website. 
• Conference period is every Tuesday from 2:30-3:10pm.  Students are able to meet with any of their 

teachers during this time for extra support, to do work, or make up missed work. 
• Tutoring is offered after school on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 3:15-4:15pm.  Students 

must be in the tutoring room by 3:15 or they will not be allowed in. Students must be productively 
working during tutoring, or they will be asked to leave.  Tutoring is not a social hour. 



We look forward to a successful second quarter.  Please call if you have questions. 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
Patricia Hurley  

 

 

Principal - Innovation Tech High School 

 

520-372-8705 

patricia.hurley@tusd1.org 

 
 

Learn Today, Lead Tomorrow! 

 


